

7-10-93 MHA July Mt. Conragos

Minutes have been read

(Mt. Note by S. Stra)

### Pres. Report

Ltr. From R. Adams ... Thanks for \$50 donation

Paragliding requests escalating ... 3 people interested for Mt. Greylock

Joe Babcock

Site Status - need work party ... Cliff & Jack interested in work party, need to set date & time. Brooks doesn't like weekends due to spectator safety issues.

Greylock gave permission to improve (improve) launch area, pruning OK'd, John Labrial added 3 bags of sand... General discussion of post improve. Discussion of CHBA ideas, double width run, wood chip. John G. suggested an elastomeric base w/ peastone over

Launch below binoculars needs to be looked at (Brooks)

John G. discussion of Ascutney launch work ...

## Treasurers Report

as of mty. \$708.83 - \$4.75 - \$704.08

John ... we need a computer <sup>and printer</sup> for:

- News letter (word processor software)
- Accounting (spread sheet)
- Record Keeping (spread sheet)

Brooks - we need to write to St. of Conn. a status of MHA rules / regs

Club will research computers purchase... Ted Briggs will look into purchasing a computer and call Brooks on status.

Brooks - Paragliding situation... I have approached the state, J. Niccolay sent info on paragliding... someone from Pittsfield sent a proposal to Mt. Grexlock to open site for Paragliding... (J. Niccolay basically did the same thing). Discussion of establish a supervised trial period, Brooks recommends a review of the proposal... look into it more. We need to convene a meeting of Paragliding experts to assess the site.

S. Strandon - we need to ... with Mr. ...

the trial period of paragliding and policing issues.

Suggest writing to USHGA for info. on bringing Paragliding into a clubs (MHA) site(s). Primary for the purpose of establishing the methodology of assessing a site for Paragliding, and secondary to secure site guides and such. A letter should be drafted.

### New Subject

Braks will look @ towing at N. Adams airport

Money generators — T-shirts sales, Hats, Fun  
luck @ Mid-August time period

### Wrap-Up

Flight committee, we need to do some backing to go forward... need to talk to T. Donnovan

Adjournment 9:05 pm.